
Meet the latest writers in residence at the Randell Cottage 

Rachel O’Neill and Caroline Laurent 

 

How are they drawing on their experiences here, in combination with their 

multicultural heritages, to inform their creative work? 

 

Randell Cottage and the French Embassy present the 2023 writers in residence in 

conversation with French Cultural Counsellor Eric Soulier and Trustee Francis Cooke. 

 

Tuesday 21st November 

5:30 - 7.30 pm 

Venue: Auditorium, National Library, Molesworth Street, access from Aitken Street 

RSVP: info@randellcottage.co.nz by 19 November.  

 

Light refreshments served before & after the event.  Koha (suggest $5 pp) would be appreciated. 
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